A message from Guest Principal, Sarah Lewins:
Dear Glencoe Families,

Hopefully you have all scheduled a conference time with your child's teacher. If you haven't yet
done so or need to make a change, email the teacher directly.

A reminder that we ask that no dogs be on school grounds during school hours and if you are
bringing your dog during student drop off or pick up the dog must be on a leash and under voice
control at all times. We've had a couple of situations of dogs being aggressive near students
which can be frightening or even dangerous. Not all students know how to safely interact with
dogs and may approach or startle a dog so please, for students' safety as well as dogs, keep
some distance.

Have a happy Thanksgiving and enjoy time with family and friends. We will be back in full
teaching mode on Monday, November 29 and will have three full weeks of instruction before
winter break!

Sarah Lewins

A message from Glencoe Principal, Lori Clark:
Dear Glencoe Families,

| will be out on medical leave starting November 1st with a return date of late January. Right
before the pandemic | injured my knee which led to the realization that | am in need of a full
knee replacement. At this point, it is time for me to move forward with surgery. Thankfully, |
reserved Sarah Lewins, a very experienced, retired administrator to cover Glencoe in my
absence. Ms. Lewins retired from PPS where she last served as principal of Markham
Elementary. She is very familiar with PPS and has been subbing and supporting schools since
her retirement.

Although my secretary, Laurie Roberts will be monitoring my email and forwarding information to
Ms. Lewins, | wanted to give you her direct email address: slewins@pps.net.

Best,
Lori Clark, Glencoe Principal



